Mt. Airy Garden Club--March 11, 1993

The meeting for March was held at the Presbyterian church.
Fourteen members were present. Peggy Martin introduced Betty
Dols who did six very interesting arrangements.

Marie White reported a balance of $1,363.54. Corresponding
secretary Dottie Sisson read several thank you notes. The
horticulture report was given by Ann Williams on flowering
quince. At the district meeting, Dottie Garrison, our president
received, on the club’s behalf, a yearbook citation and various
certificates of merit. The June dinner meeting will be held at
Oldfields.

The next meeting will be held at the home of Joyce Meyer
with John Peter Thompson providing the program. It was voted
that $20.00 be given to the church for use of their building.
Ann Williams and helpers served delightful refreshments.

Attending: Betty Abercrombie Peggy Martin
Jimmi Nell Finley Esther Neckere
Dottie Sisson Dottie Garrison
Marian Moreland Marie White
Julie Harrison Phyllis Tucker
Margaret Hicks Ann Williams

Joyce Meyer Marilyn Berkut



